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Construction will begin on Monday, August 6 to replace a bridge on County 

Highway K. They will be installing road closure barricades and signs on each side 

of the project limits. The contractor expects the project to be complete & the 

roadway reopened by mid-October. The location of the bridge is on County 

Highway K between 102nd Avenue & 107th Avenue, in the Township of Anson. 

 

Information provided by Chippewa County Sheriff’s Office. 


